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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

In this special issue, we aim at collecting papers
developing original methods to process and analyze
multimodal remote sensing time series, with a strong
emphasis on data driven or artifical intelligence based
approaches. By multimodal, we mean here that the
information within the time series data may not be
restricted to a single sensor type. Submissions of deep
learning based approaches for remote sensing time series
processing are warmly welcomed, but contributions
featuring traditional machine learning or signal processing
techniques are also encouraged. Applications can range
from land cover and land use changes, environmental
monitoring to disaster management and data interpolation
or forecasting, among others.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Remote Sensing is now a prominent international journal
of repute in the world of remote sensing and spatial
sciences, as a pioneer and pathfinder in open access
format. It has highly accomplished global remote sensing
scientists on the editorial board and a dedicated team of
associate editors. The journal emphasizes quality and
novelty and has a rigorous peer-review process. It is now
one of the top remote sensing journals with a significant
Impact Factor, and a goal to become the best journal in
remote sensing in the coming years. I strongly recommend
Remote Sensing for your best research publications for a
fast dissemination of your research.
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